







9/26/2013
Dear Parents/Guardians:
During the 2013-2014 school year, as part of our philanthropic animal project, we will be having several visitors in our classroom.  Many visitors will be bringing service/therapy animals with them. Students will have the opportunity to interact with these animals in our classroom.  Please sign the bottom portion of this form and return it as soon as possible.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Leary, Ms. Viggiano, Mrs. Hummer and Mrs. Little 
Child’s Name: _____________________________

______ I do give permission for my child to be present and interact with the service /therapy animals during classroom presentations.

_____ I do not give permission for my child to be present and interact with the service/therapy animals.  I understand that my child will be joining another classroom during this time to complete a related assignment.

Please sign: _____________________________________
